Llopd's Register of Shipping,

71, Fenchurch Street, E.C.3.

Enclosures.

28th April, 1938.

Dear Sirs,

I peturn herewith two copies of the plan,
forwarded with your letter of the 25th instant, showing
amended pumping arrangements of after deep cofferdam,
proposed in the case of lMessrs. Deutsche Werft's Yard
Nosg.201-204, and have to inform you that this plan will
be approved provided the whole of the work be to your
satisfaction,.

I am, Dear Sirs,

Yours failthfully,

Secretary.

The Surveyors,

HAMBURG «




